
A new feature for PRO@UWL is the ability for people other than instructors to issue ad hoc 
alerts in the system. Simply search for a student, and on the right hand side of the student’s 
page you’ll see “Issue an Alert” under “Current Alerts”. Keep in mind this is for academic 
concerns only – for non-academic concerns, please see student life. 
  


